
 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chair 

Committee on Appropriations  

House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20510 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20510 

May 2, 2025 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Dighton Power Plant Pump Station in Fiscal Year 2026. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is located at 979 Somerset Ave Dighton, MA 02715. The 

funding would be used for improvements to the Power Plant Pump Station, which was installed 

in 1997 and collects sewage from the power plant as well as parts of Somerset Avenue.  

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because upgrades to the pump station will 

direct effluence to the Taunton Water Treatment facility which maintains the standards set by the 

Clean Water Act.  

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title 

VI of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

 



Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Jake Auchincloss 

Member of Congress 

 


